

Fountains CE Primary School Grantley Ripon HG4 3PJ Telephone: 01765 620631

Email: office@gfschools.co.uk Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson

5th January 2021

Dear Parents

Following last night's announcement regarding the new lockdown which is now in force, school will be open for vulnerable children and those of critical workers ONLY. A list of critical workers and vulnerable children can be found here:

<u>Critical workers and vulnerable children who can access schools or educational settings - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)</u>

It is important that you understand that the children who will be accessing the childcare facility in school are children of Critical Worker parents who are front facing and could therefore be coming into contact with Covid 19. It is imperative that you only send your child to school if you are unable to safely look after your child at home and if you do not have any alternative childcare provision. During this lockdown you are allowed to create a support bubble for childcare purposes.

To enable us to plan effectively for this childcare facility and to make decisions on how to safely administer this care, please can you complete the following booking form. You will then be contacted by the school office to confirm if your child has been allocated a childcare place:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9VaimpKDZkeosKzWNxyF3th_THaV8NtLuViMHaT4BWtURFpFSVIYTUFVSEkzMDIDQTJIMEhBMUhPSy4u

We will not be able to provide care after today for any child unless we have the completed form returned by 3pm today.





